
EAKIN 
Potluck Guidelines 
& Instructions 

Eakin's International Potluck is one of our most popular 

events of the year. Due to the pandemic, this year's 

community celebration of Eakin's diversity will be a 

VIRTUAL potluck, taking place during our next PTO meeting 

on Tuesday, Feb. 23 at 6 p.m. Here's what you need to know: 

To present: 

We want to hear about your cultural traditions. Recipes, photos, stories, dances, costumes-anything goes! 

Spots to present are limited, so reserve yours today by emailing eakinpto@gmail.com and  telling us your 

plan. 

Then, if you have media you'd like to share during your presentation (such as a video or photo) please send 

that to eakinpto@gmail.com    by noon on Monday, Feb. 22. 

If you just want to talk about your tradition live during the meeting, that works, too. 

Don't want to present? No problem! But please join the fun. 
In addition to learning more about the amazing cultures that make our community so special, you'II also hear 

from one of our teachers about the impact this has on the Eakin experience. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https:/ / us02web.zoom.us/j/89620797858?pwd=TGtrV3hsV04wM2tHZnA 1 RIRGaTZ3Zz09 

Meeting ID: 896 2079 7858 

Passcode: 862085 

If you can't make the meeting, we are planning to compile the potluck submissions in a PDF that Mr. Hartfelder 

will share in an upcoming weekly email. 

But wait, there's more! Two lucky attendees will win an 

Eakin Wear gift card. 
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